
Sent Through Infinite Campus Messenger email & text 

Friday 8/6 at 3:40 PM 

We made it through the first 3 days of school.  Next week we will be having our first administration of 

MAP testing.  MAP will be August 10th and 11th.  Please see the attached MAP letter.  Be sure your 

chrome book is charged daily. 

 

Thank you,  

Team 601 


